Save the Bees with the Pollinator Protection Package
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Legislators prioritize well-being of pollinators to ensure healthy ecosystems for
generations

MADISON - Thursday, Senator Melissa Agard (D-Madison) and Representative Lee
Snodgrass (D-Appleton) introduced the Pollinator Protection Package to promote a healthy and
robust pollinator population in Wisconsin. The package prohibits the usage of certain
insecticides by state agencies, allows local governments to limit or prohibit the usage of certain
insecticides, requires the proper labeling of plants that had received insecticide treatments at
greenhouses or plant shops, and designate June 2021 as Pollinator Awareness month.

Senator Agard and Representative Snodgrass released the following statements:

Senator Agard:
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